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SAVE THE DATE 
· Parent/Teacher Conferences      

          (Virtual Day, No student attendance)                    12 

·      Fall Break  (No school)                                     13, 16 

·      Students return                                                       17 

·      PINK Casual Day, $2.00                                         20                      

·      Red Ribbon Week  (see attached)                 23 - 31                 

·       PBIS Store                                                              25                                        

· PBIS “Booster Day”                                                27 

· PBIS “Class-A-Treat”                                               31 

RED RIBBON   
          WEEK! 

        October      23-31, 2023                               

Parents, 
 Remember to read to  
your child DAILY and  
encourage your child  

to read to you! 

 

 Manners of the heart 

Dear Parents,  

Wow!  October has really crept upon us; this is going to be a busy month here at 
Delmont Dedicated Pre-K Center.  We hope for your continued support and 
participation. Please refer to our October newsletter calendar for the activities 
and dates.   Remember that Monday, October 13th will begin our Fall Break. 
Enjoy your extended weekend with your family, and we look forward to         
everyone’s safe return on Wednesday, October 17th.      

                                                        Glenda Smith, Principal 

 

From the Principal’s Desk 

From Principal Glenda Smith and Delmont Faculty & Staff! 
      
Taliyah Brown—9           Braeden Brown—10                   Kaliyah Lofton—12 
Aubriel Smart—14          Miracle Coleman—15                Kylee Williams—15 
Honesty Burris—18        Kayviona Johnson—22               Derian Bailey—24 
Haleigh Tate—25            Kaidence Williams—28        Adeenah Howard—29 
     

 

 

Joyce  Green                  3 
 
Patricia Krimmel      17 

 

       Delmont Staff ! 

c 

Carpool Parents ….. 
For the safety of your child, please do not 
dismiss your child from your automobile   

unless a staff member is present. 

 

PARENT’s CORNER: 
 

· Breakfast is served  between 8am 
and 8:45am daily 

· 8:30am—9am is “Tardy” time 
· Students must be in their seats by 

9am daily  
· Remember to tag your child daily  

October  is Bully Awareness Month —- 
         “Be a Buddy and not a Bully” 
                                        Wise Ol’ Wilbur 

Students 



 

 

 
 

School hours are 
from 8:00 a.m. until 
3:25 p.m. each day.  
SCHOOL DOORS 
WILL NOT OPEN 
UNTIL 8:00 a.m. 
EACH SCHOOL 

DAY. Children should NOT arrive earlier than 8 a.m. or remain on the cam-
pus later than 3:30 p.m. unless they are participating in the Extended 
Day program.  Supervision IS NOT provided for students who 
arrive before 8:00 a.m. or remain after 3:30 p.m.  These          
procedures are designed for the safety and well-being of each 
child.  Also, please be reminded that TAGGING 
YOUR CHILD IS EXTREMELY IMPORTANT. 
Be sure that your child is tagged before       
leaving home each day. 

  NOT TOO EARLY …. NOT TOO LATE DELMONT’S 

MISSION 

STATEMENT 
 

All 

students 

will be 

ready for 

success at 

the next 

level.  
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STUDENTS OF THE MONTH 

DELMONT’S 

VISION 

STATEMENT 
 

All students 

will 

become 

productive 

citizens in 

society. 

  P.B.I.S. 
A special event is planned each month to reward good       
behavior! Students who exhibit good behavior and follow 
school rules will be called from class in order to participate in 
a planned PBIS activity.   Please talk to your child about  good 
behavior in order that they may be a part of the “extra”  fun 
at Delmont Dedicated Pre-K Center.  Students with all 
GREEN behavior stickers will participate in this activity.  

Parents,  
Help your child to learn the 
Pledge of Allegiance, School 
Pledge, School Mission and 

School Vision  

DELMONT’S 

SCHOOL 

PLEDGE 

 

I promise to do 
my best at   
Delmont  

Dedicated   
Pre-K Center.  

I will obey 
school rules, 

show respect, 
and be a friend 

to  others.” 

 
“Pink” Casual Day 

 
Our students did an    excellent job 
with their first project of the school 
year!  The halls of Delmont are lined 

with many pictures of our kids and their 
families.  The students told many    
stories about themselves and their  

families.  It was interesting to see how 
our children have grown!  Keep up the 
good work Kids! There are many more 

fun projects to come! 

 

 

DelmontÕs November newsletter will feature the 
names of the students from each class who were cho-
sen as the “Student of the Month” for the month of 
October.  Students are working hard at following in-
structions, learning as much as possible, displaying 
good behavior and being   leaders in the classroom.  

Who will be DelmontÕs first Student of the Month for 
the 2023-24 school year?  Please encourage your 
child to    continue working hard and remember to         

read, read, read! 


